
                                                         

                              

 

                                                                               

 

 

                 

 

               

                To whom this may concern: 

                 Please accept this letter as verification for these post-operative breast cancer supplies 

                 being transported to La Penita Mexico are charitable donations.  

The Cancer de Mama Clinic is a 20 year old non-profit organization where these donations will be 

gratefully received by breast cancer survivors..  

                These products have been donated by Canadians and will be provided free-of-charge to  

                the patients who attend our clinic. 

                Thank you for your support in this matter. 

 

 

                Sincerely, 

                Liana Gallant 

                Vice Chair and Communications Director 

                Cancer de Mama Clinic 

                613-325-6322 (Canada) 

                  

 

 

 

 

 

Website: www.cancerdemama.clinic.com  Email: cancerdemamaclinica@gmail.com  Facebook: Cancer De Mama Clinic 

Clinica de Cancer de Mama 
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